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Teacher Website Announcement!

October 5, 2003
Dear parents,
We are excited to announce the addition of teacher Web pages to our district homepage! We will be providing teachers with the opportunity to use eBoard, a web based service, for easily posting up to date information to increase communication between home and school. Our goal is to provide additional resources to increase parental involvement which research indicates is directly related to student achievement.

"When parents are involved in their children's education at home, they do better in school.  And when parents are involved in school, children go farther in school – and the schools they go to are better."- 
"A New Generation of Evidence: The Family is Critical to Student Achievement," A.T. Henderson and N. Berla, National Committee for Citizens in Education, Washington, D.C.

Teachers will be able to post information about the following topics:

· Homework assignments and due dates
· Links to helpful web sites

· Photos and file attachments

· Class schedules and information

· Calendar of events

· Project information

Look for a link to your child’s classroom eBoard on the district home page.

http://www.schoolwebaddress.edu   (change this to your address)
Please bookmark the link and visit eBoard often to stay up to date on what is happening in your child’s classroom.
Let’s work together increase home/school communication to support our children!
Sincerely,

